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Arbor  
Arbor is now in full swing in school and will shortly be available to you for booking meals, wraparound care, extra-
curricular clubs and trips. We will also start sending messages through Arbor so that it’s easier to view all school 
communications in one place.  
You should be receiving your log in details over the next couple of days. Please can you all take a look at your data 
and your child’s data and make any necessary changes to ensure it’s up to date.  
Balances have been brought over from ParentPay including for the upcoming Class 3 & Class 4 residentials. Any 
problems, please contact Angela in the office. If you have not received a log in email (please check your junk and 
spam just in case) by Saturday 30th March, email Angela so she can action/look in to this for you.  
 
Easter Service 
Yesterday, Reverend Angela, Mrs Hadwin and Collective 
Worship Committee led our Easter Service. The pupils retold 
the Easter Story and shared prayers with the whole school. The 
pupils also sang three songs they have been learning with Miss 
Brown in our weekly singing assembly.  
 
Mr Palamountain  
Today, we say goodbye to student teacher Mr Palamountain. Mr Palamountain has been teaching in Class Four for 
the entire Spring Term. He has been a brilliant addition to our staff team and will be greatly missed by all the pupils 
and staff.  
 
We all would like to wish Mr Palamountain the best of luck for the future.  
 

Class Three Art 
This week, Class Three had an amazing art afternoon. The pupils spent the afternoon 
sculpting their own dragon eye! The pupils learnt about how to score and slip when 
joining pieces of clay together, they also added detail and texture using a range of 
different tools.   
 

Uniform 
Please click on the link for a reminder of our school uniform policy and to view the PTA uniform stock. 
https://oldhuttonschool.org.uk/key-information/uniform. In addition to the policy, we do allow base layers to be 
worn under shorts/short sleeved tops as long as the shorts and short sleeved top are school uniform or, on PE days, 
PE uniform. Football kits should not be worn for school. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and I’m looking forward to welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 
16th April.  
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
Nick 
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Attendance in School  
Whole School Attendance  94.00% 
Attendance for W/C 3/1/24 95.00% 
Attendance for W/C 8/1/24 97.95% 
Attendance for W/C 15/1/24 87.2% 
Attendance for W/C 22/1/24 95.04% 
Attendance for W/C 29/1/24 91.28% 
Attendance for W/C 5/2/24 92.16% 
Attendance for W/C 19/2/24 96.43% 
Attendance for W/C 26/2/24 97.08% 
Attendance for W/C 4/3/24 95.20% 
Attendance for W/C 11/3/24 89.52% 
Attendance for W/C 18/3/24 91.89% 
Attendance for W/C 25/3/24 91.81% 

 
Key Dates  

Event Date  
Start of Summer Term  Tuesday 16th April  

 
School Year dates 2023-24 
   
Spring Term 2024 
Wednesday 3rd January – Thursday 28th March 
  
Summer Term 2024 
Staff training day Monday 15th April 
Tuesday 16th April – Friday 19th July 
Early May Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 
 
Nursery applications for 2024/25 
January 2025 entry Closing date for applications – 22 September 2025 
 
For all applications please 
visit https://legacy.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp 
for further information on how to apply. 


